
 

 

 

2014 Nebraska High School Officials Association Wrestling Clinic Registration  

Anyone that registers as a member of the Nebraska High School Officials Association 

(NHSOA) by paying the $30.00 membership fee can attend a clinic free of charge. All 

NHSOA clinics count towards the NSAA requirement that each state tournament official 

must have attended a clinic once in the past 3 years. Officials must pre-register one 

week prior to the clinic. The NHSOA membership fee can be paid when you register 

as an NSAA official for the 2014-2015 season, or mailed to the NSAA office prior to the 

clinic. Payment will not be accepted at the clinic. 

 

Please complete the registration form below with all necessary information and submit 

to Ashton Honnor at ahonnor@nsaahome.org. 

 

 

November 8 – North Platte High School Wrestling Room at 10am 
 

 

 

 

Name: ____________________________________________________________ 

 

Address: __________________________________________________________ 

 

City: ________________________________ State: __________ Zip: __________ 

 

Email Address: _____________________________________________________ 

 

Phone Number: _____________________________________________________ 

mailto:ahonnor@nsaahome.org

